
S o c k a n d
B l a n k e t D r i v e

for Mitchell Elementary
In honor of Martin Luther King, Jr.’s message of service, we are collecting new 
socks (especially the fuzzy ones!) and new warm throw blankets for Mitchell 

Elementary students. These items will give the Mitchell students much-needed 
warmth to continue their virtual studies from home through the cold winter.  

Please consider donating if you are able!

Collection bins will be located inside and outside of CFES for drop-off from 
January 19th – 29th.

Alternatively, click here to order and ship donations directly through our Amazon 
Wish List! 

Throughout the year, Chadds Ford Elementary School endeavors to demonstrate 
service through our sister school relationship with Mitchell Elementary School in 
Southwest Philadelphia. Mitchell serves a K-8 student body made up almost en-

tirely of children from households below the poverty line, with many children 
struggling with permanent or transitional homelessness.  

Please contact Sara at swkrausz@gmail.com with any questions.

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1N8DVGOAOEG15?ref_=wl_share

